## Kids Against Hunger of Hastings

July 27, 2016

Dear members of First Presbyterian Church;

We are so grateful for your ongoing partnership in our work of feeding starving children and their families through Kids Against Hunger of Hastings. We have two pieces of news to share and celebrate with you.

The first is that we passed the 4 million meal mark this summer! That's an incredible milestone after only eight years and you helped us achieve it by providing the opportunity for thousands of volunteers to come through our packing site in the Ministry Annex Building to put their hearts and hands to work making a difference in the lives of starving people locally and globally.

Connecting with the hearts and hands of area people hungry to join us in our mission to feed hungry people is also the idea behind our second bit of news. We are changing our name from Kids Against Hunger of Hastings to Hearts & Hands Against Hunger of Hastings. With the name change we eliminate unnecessary franchise expenses and put money toward purchasing food.

Nothing but our name changes—we are still the same people in the same place with the same passion for feeding starving people around the world and around our community. We continue to provide life-saving meals to places like Haiti, the Philippines, Ecuador, Latvia and many, many other countries. We also provide meals to area food pantries, homeless shelters, assistance programs and churches engaged in feeding the hungry in our community.

We look forward to our continuing partnership with you in making a difference in the lives of people locally and globally. We are grateful to be in ministry to the hungry with you and look forward to working toward the 5 million meal mark now as Hearts & Hands Against Hunger.

Kince Johnson

Renee Johnson HHAH event coordinator 402-460-8627 LOANTS & Hamos

